Dear members of City Council,

The "Park Plan" presented to City Council on April 4th indicates that by 2051, we will be short 174 hectares of parks for the number of people living here. Under our current By-law, development will give us barely a third of the parkland we need as our population grows. I believe that COUNCIL NEEDS TO OBTAIN THE MAXIMUM PARKLAND DEDICATION ALLOWED.

Please register me as a citizen supporting acquisition of the "Yorklands" (Reformatory lands)- this acquisition is essential for achieving sufficient parklands for a future Guelph (already proven to be much used by current Guelph citizens)

Regards

Pat Vanderkooy